Fifth Grade Fridge Facts

October 4-8, 2010


	Mrs. Crawford
Math- We will start Chapter 3, Dividing With One Digit Divisors.  Students should keep all daily work in their notebooks. 

We only have a few weeks left to pass our Multiplication Speed test!  Remember the goal is to complete 100 multiplication facts in 3 minutes.  It is very important to practice multiplication facts!  

Social Studies- We will continue Chapter 3, Age of Exploration.  Remember all daily work should be kept in their notebook.
Language – The students did a wonderful job with their Narrative #1!  We will begin Narrative #2 this week.  We will take a shorter time period this week to revise and edit our papers. The final copy will be due Friday.  DOL Test Friday.  
Spelling- No Spelling this week!

	Mrs. Dunnavant
Reading- We will continue reviewing for and taking the Unit 1 Reading Benchmark Test this week. The Benchmark Test will be a review of the following skills: Cause & Effect, Sequencing, Theme, Setting, Character, and Plot. Students who earn AR points will receive bonus points on the Benchmark Test.
Science- We will continue our study of the different body systems this week. The Human Body Unit Test is scheduled for October 28. Students have a study guide that includes all of the information for this unit. Students should study their science notebooks nightly. 
Language- The students did a great job with their Character Stories (Narrative #1)! We will begin Narrative #2 this week. The final copy will be due Friday. DOL Test Friday.  
Spelling- No Spelling this week!


	Thank you for your support with our cookie dough fundraiser!
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Continue to check your child’s agenda and binder. 

Students need to get their number of checks signed by a parent/guardian over the weekend. 
Thanks to all who attended and helped with the Fall Carnival!  It was a huge success!
	Our class spelling bees will be held on Tuesday, October 19.
 Interested students have been given a list of words to study. Students can also go to www.myspellit.com
Remember our newsletters are posted each week on the class website.
Visit our Class Website at www.teamfifth.weebly.com
Student Bloggers This Week:

Dilan Sherrod
Ross Torbert


	
	


